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be delayed by this repair work, notified H & S Construction

on January 15, 1986, that their bid for the repair work was

accepted and they were to begin work as soon as possible due
to emergency conditions.

II. Current Situation:

A. Work began on January 21, 1986 and will continue as weather
permits to restore all damaged facilities.

B. Authorization and funding are as authorized by the Council
Report presented to Council on December 16, 1985 titled
Notification of and Financing Needed for Emergency Work
Initiated Regarding the City's Public Utilities Systems, and
the subsequent ordinances.

Respectfully submitted,

At B lo- 5
W. Robert Herbert
City Manager

WRH/GRN/rht

cc: Kit B, Kiser, Director of Utilities & Operations
W. F. Clark, Director of Public Works
W. C. Dibling, Jr., City Attorney
J. M. Schlanger, Director of Finance
C. M, Huffine, City Engineer
M. Craig Sluss, Manager - Water Department



